
Hidden Hills 
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July 6, 2020 10:00 am  
Meeting Minutes 

VIA Zoom Conferencing  

 

 

The Theater Committee meeting was attended by Karleen Basch, Farnaz Fardad-Finn, 
Kedra Gottlieb, Marsha Weidman, Courtney Newman, Tamika Watkins and Board 
Liaison Patrick Finn. 

 

The June meeting minutes -     made a motion to approve the June meeting minutes 
and    seconded the motion.  

Tal Summer Theater Workshop- Kedra reported that Tal would like to offer the 
community a Zoom summer workshop class on Monday August 10th to Friday August 
21st, ages 8-11 9:30 am to 11:00 am for $115.00 per student and ages 12-16 11:00 am 
to 1:00 pm for $150.00 per student. Siblings get 10% off. The Committee also discussed 
allowing non-residents to join in on the Zoom classes if minimum enrollment wasn’t 
reached. Kedra made a motion to approve Tal’s class for the amounts mentioned above 
and with no subsidizing from the Board. Farnaz seconded the motion.  

Jaxx- Farnaz reported that the reel should be ready by the end of the week and they are 
hoping to have a viewing party on some type of online platform.  Farnaz added that she 
still has the memory books and T-shirts cast members ordered. She reached out to the 
families, but has not heard from anyone yet. Farnaz also said that Jaxx’ next production 
will be at View Point School with all COVID restrictions being followed.  

Committee Members Writing Minutes- Karleen reported that the Board is discussing 
having the committee members write the meeting minutes and asked Jackie if she or 
other association staff will still be attending the meetings. Jackie was not sure. The 
Committee discussed the importance of an association staff member attending the 
meetings because of their knowledge in the Rules and Regulations and history of past 
events.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:00 am.  


